
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

MEMO 

 

TO:   MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

 

FROM: MARYLAND INSURANCE ADMINSTRATION 
 

DATE: DECEMBER 9, 2021 

 

RE: INVITATION TO RESPOND TO CERTIFED REINSURER 

APPLICATION 

 

SUBJ: NOTICE OF FIDELIS UNDERWRITING LIMITED’S MARYLAND 

CERTIFIED REINSURER PASSPORT APPLICATION 

 

Pursuant to Maryland’s Code of Maryland Regulation (COMAR) 31.05.08.24E(1), this 

constitutes notice that Fidelis Underwriting Limited has filed a Certified Reinsurer Passport 

Application with the Maryland Insurance Administration. Members of the public will have 30 

days from the date of this posting to submit written comments and responses to Fidelis 

Underwriting Limited’s application to the Maryland Insurance Administration. The 

Commissioner will not take final action on an application until at least 30 days after posting the 

notice. The purpose of the comments and responses are to gather information, and to provide 

certain members of the public with an opportunity to present statements to the Commissioner 

concerning Fidelis Underwriting Limited’s application. All comments and responses regarding 

the application should be directed to:  

 

Company Licensing unit, Financial Regulation Division 

Maryland Insurance Administration 

200 St. Paul Place, Suite 2700 

Baltimore, MD 21202 

Phone: 410-468-2104  

Fax: 410-468-2112  

E-mail: colicensing.mia@maryland.gov 

 

We prefer submissions of comments and responses via email. 

200 St. Paul Place, Suite 2700, Baltimore, Maryland 21202  

Direct Dial: 410-468-2134 Fax: 410-468-2112 

Email: victoria.claros@maryland.gov 

www.insurance.maryland.gov 

KATHLEEN A. BIRRANE 

Commissioner 

 

GREGORY M. DERWART 

Deputy Commissioner 

 

VINCENT P. O’GRADY 

Associate Commissioner 

Financial Regulation 

LARRY HOGAN 

Governor 

 

BOYD K. RUTHERFORD 

Lt. Governor 
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